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Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka
35th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Sweden – 23 January 2020
Mr. President,

Sri Lanka warmly welcomes the delegation of Sweden and appreciates their presentation today. 

 

We commend the enactment of national legislation by Sweden incorporating the Convention on the Rights of the Child. We also welcome the Government’s proposal to establish an independent national human rights commission. 
On gender equality, we congratulate Sweden on achieving equal gender representation across its government institutions, and on founding the Swedish Gender Equality Agency in 2018.    
In a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Sweden: 

 

1. Ratifies the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families;
2. strengthens efforts aimed at combating discrimination, including through appropriate legal reform and other interventions; and
3. Improves the delivery of health services to vulnerable groups and communities.
We wish Sweden success in its UPR engagement.

